From: Helena B

To: Major, Erica (BOS)

Cc: Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS)

Subject: Comment re: Urging a Just Transition to a Fossil Fuel-Free Future for California (File 201227). Strongly support!
Date: Monday, December 7, 2020 11:28:01 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Members of the Land Use Committee and SF Board of Supervisors,

I’'m a SF resident in District 9, and | want to thank Supervisor Mar for his leadership on this
resolution urging Governor Newsom to:

Discontinue new oil and gas permits,

Require a 2,500-foot setback between existing fossil-fuel infrastructure and the
places we live and play,

and lead a just transition off fossil fuels

As someone who is sensitive to pollution and gets migraines and chest discomfort on our
polluted days, | cannot imagine the disruption to life and learning that comes from living and
working, day in and day out, close to dirty fossil fuel infrastructure. And the immediate ills
are compounded by the climate catastrophe that burning fossil fuels is speeding upon us.

It's clear to me that we must do two things:
[ )

One, stop the climate disaster and environmental injustice of fossil fuel production
that poisons millions, mostly in low income communities of color,

and two, we must ensure that current fossil fuel workers can transition to good-paying
clean energy jobs.

| sincerely hope you will support this resolution,
Helena Birecki
D9 Constituent
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From: Board of Supervisors. (BOS)

To: Major, Erica (BOS)

Subject: FW: SUPPORTING BOS Land Use and Transportation Committee Agenda Item #4 Urging a Just Transition to a
Fossil Fuel - Free Future for California File #201227

Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:01:12 AM

From: aeboken <aeboken@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 9:29 PM

To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>; BOS-Legislative Aides <bos-

legislative _aides@sfgov.org>

Subject: SUPPORTING BOS Land Use and Transportation Committee Agenda Item #4 Urging a Just
Transition to a Fossil Fuel - Free Future for California File #201227

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
TO: Board of Supervisors members
| am strongly supporting a fossil fuel - free future for California and a just transition to it.
In parts of the state, the fossil fuel industry is a major employer.
Bay Area refineries are also a major employer.
Workers in the fossil fuel industry need a seamless transition to other industries.

Eileen Boken
Coalition for San Francisco Neighborhoods*

* For identification purposes only.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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